
 

 

SGL TransGroup International A/S and TransGroup Global Inc. announce that they will 

become one global brand, organization and executive leadership team 

 

September 9, 2020 – International freight forwarding companies, SGL TransGroup International 

A/S and US-based TransGroup Global Inc. announce that they will become one global brand 

called SGL TransGroup, become one global organization and have one executive leadership team. 

The global executive leadership team will consist of Global Group CEO, Allan Melgaard, and 

Global Group CFO, Claes Brønsgaard Pedersen. 

 

SGL TransGroup informs that having one brand, one organization and one executive leadership is 

a natural step towards a stronger global presence. 

 

For more information, please contact:  

Allan Melgaard, Group CEO, SGL Group  

Tel: +45 3248 0045, email: am@scangl.com  

 

Claes Brønsgaard Pedersen, Group CFO, SGL Group  

Tel: +4532480200, email: cbro@scangl.com 
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